Lisa Pearson

From: Wes Prosser .

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 11:45 AM
To: Lisa Pearson

Subject: Council meeting - Monday Jan 30

| am requesting the opportunity to address Barrie City Council on Monday Jan 30, 2012. My concern
surrounds the closure of Victoria Village Activity Centre most specifically the woodworking facility.

Thank you

Wes Prosser
Chairman, Workshop Advisory Committee



